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August 30, 2019 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following are being presented for your confirmation at the September 4 Council meeting: 

 

PUBLIC ARTS COMMITTEE 

 

Appointment of two (2) members to fill 2 year vacant terms: 

 

KELSEY MCELRATH 

2-year term to expire 10/2020 

 

A UW Eau Claire graduate in Mass Communications and a minor in Art History and is 

currently employed at Jewelers Mutual as a Corporate Communication Specialist. 

Previously, Kelsey worked as a Marketing and Community Engagement Associate for the 

Fox Cities Performing Arts Center.   

 

Kelsey has a passion for art and has traveled the world discovering her favorite works. 

She’s proud of Appleton and loves to see how the downtown has grown. She would love 

to contribute to the team and help our artists express themselves in our community. 

 

CATHERINE MCKENZIE 

2-year term to expire 10/2020 

 

Currently a photographer, specializing in theatre and performance photography, along 

with portrait photography. Catherine considers Appleton her canvas for finding unique 

and beautiful backdrops. 

 

Catherine has spent the last 14 years volunteering for the Appleton North High School 

theatre program as a photographer, videographer, playbill design, poster design and in 

many other aspects. She is currently working on a project with Makaroff Ballet School 



and photographing student dancers at iconic locations throughout Appleton. She loves 

how beautiful and vibrant our city is and would like to do her part to support and increase 

our thriving art scene.  

 

It is with pleasure that I make these recommendations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


